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5™ INTERNATIONAL MEETING ON QUADRUPLEX NUCLEIC ACIDS
G4THERING IN BORDEAUX

CHEMISTRY, BIOLOGY, AND NANOTECHNOLOGY

Bordeaux (Talence), France May 26-28, 2015

Invitation Letter for Visa Purpose

To Dr. Yan Yang March, 28th 2015
State Key Laboratory of Catalysis

Dalian Institute of Chemical Physics

Chinese Academy of Sciences

Dalian 116023, China

Dear Dr. Yan Yang,

We are delighted that you have registered to participate to the 5" International Meeting on
Quadruplex Nucleic Acids (http://gdmeeting2015.sciencesconf.org). This International
Meeting will be held this year in Talence near Bordeaux, France, from 26th to 28th May 2015.
The meeting is held for three full days, so we strongly recommend arriving in Bordeaux on
May 25™ and leaving on May 29,

On behalf of the scientific organizing committee of the meeting, we have great privilege and
pleasure to welcoming you as a participant. Moreover, we hereby confirm the acceptance of
your abstract “A dual functional G4-DNAzyme for cells antiproliferation mediated by nucleolin targeting
and hydrogen peroxide trigger” for a poster presentation at the conference. French public
trustees and private laboratories will be sponsoring this meeting.

We earnestly request the French consulate to issue a suitable visa for Dr. Yan Yang travel to
France in May 2015 to attend the 5th International Meeting on Quadruplex Nucleic Acids. Any
assistance you can provide to facilitate the visa process will be greatly appreciated. If you
require any further information please do not hesitate to contact us.

We look forward to seeing you in Bordeaux.
Y ours sincerely,

A —

Dr. Valérie Gabelica & Dr. Jean-Louis Mergny (local organiers)
Research Directors (DR2 & DR1), Inserm

Institut Européen de Chimie et Biologie (IECB)

2 rue Robert Escarpit, 33607 Pessac.
http://www.iecb.u-bordeaux.fr




	1-shiqianbiaoge-杨艳.pdf
	YANG_Invitation Letter for Visa Purpose.pdf

